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Dear Michael, 
It was great speaking to you yesterday. 
  
Following from our telephone conversation, you are able to find details in how to submit a 
formal complaint against the Planning Inspectorate here: Complaints procedure - Planning 
Inspectorate - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) . You can submit your formal complaint and complete 
their 2 Stage process via email at feedback@planninginspectorate.gov.uk or alternatively phone 
them on 0303 444 5884. If you are not happy with their final response, you are able to bring 
your complaint to us via an MP. 
  
In terms of making a complaint against an MP, you are able to find further information 
here https://www.parliament.uk/mps-lords-and-offices/standards-and-financial-
interests/parliamentary-commissioner-for-standards/complaints-and-investigations/ 
  
I hope this resolves your query and please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any 
further information. 
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Samaira Ali 
Intake Caseworker 
Parliamentary and Health Service Ombudsman 
T: 0345 015 4033 
E: phso.enquiries@ombudsman.org.uk 
W: www.ombudsman.org.uk 
 


